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Reminder: UCare Medicare Part D Vaccine Information  
 

As a reminder, UCare denies claims for providers administering Part D vaccines in their 
clinics. 

The preferred method is to have Part D vaccination provided at a pharmacy provider. A 
member would buy a Part D vaccine at a pharmacy and have it administered at the 
pharmacy. The member would only be responsible for the coinsurance or copayment. 

Beginning Jan. 1, 2023, Shingrix and Tetanus vaccines will be covered as a Tier 1 
medication for Medicare members when the member is vaccinated at a pharmacy.   

Additional information about Part D vaccines is available in the Claims & Payment section of 
the Provider Manual. 

https://www.ucare.org/providers/policies-resources/provider-manual
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